
All, 

 

See attached results of the 7th water sampling conducted on Friday, August 8th following the seventh 

fluridone (Sonar H4C) treatment completed on Wednesday, August 6th and received today from the lab. 

The attached figure provides the sample locations for reference.  

 

Please note there was a detection at the LakeN sample location (0.8 ppb). 

 

Please also note that there was again a positive detection (1.0 ppb) in the MacKenzie-Childs water 

supply sample collected by the Cayuga County Health Department. This concentration meets the 

restriction threshold for irrigation of greenhouse and nursery plants, and hydroponic farming. For 

reference, please see the restriction thresholds below. 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

 


